

18 September 2015

Mr Jacob Collins Secretary ACT Remuneration Tribunal PO Box 964 CIVIC SQUARE ACT 2608

Dear Secretary

REMUNERATION OF DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC PROSECUTIONS REMUNERATION TRIBUNAL ACT 1995

I refer to the Chair's letter of 18 August 2015.

The Tribunal has previously acknowledged (Determination 10 of 2014) that the position of Director of Public Prosecutions should be remunerated in a way which recognises parity with the salary of a Supreme Court judge. Last year, for fiscal reasons, there was no increase in remuneration.

I respectfully submit that the rate of remuneration should be such as to at least maintain the level of parity with the Supreme Court achieved by the 2014 determination.

I should be happy to appear if required.

Jon White SC

Yours faithful

Director of Public Prosecutions